
Council motion on biomass-based BSAI halibut PSC limits 
E1 Staff Tasking – February 9, 2015 
 
The Council requests that staff, in consultation with IPHC staff, evaluate possible approaches to link BSAI 
halibut PSC limits to model-based abundance estimates of halibut in a discussion paper. The Council 
recommends that the SSC also review this paper.   
 
 


